
 

Tree Update: 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Your Board is meeting with various vendors to determine the best 
approach to control the tree roots to help improve tree health and keep 
the roads and sidewalks safe.  
 

 
We would like to thank so many of you for complying with maintenance 
requests for your property. Your compliance helps enhance the appearance 
of our community and as you can see we are already looking much better. 
Please do your part, clean anything that is dirty: roof, house walls, driveway, 
sidewalk, repair and replace mailboxes and poles – including those little red 
flags. Add fresh mulch and plants to bare beds, remove weeds, add sod.  
 

Reminder: 
Meetings are the third Wednesday of every month, at 7 pm, Madison Green 
Clubhouse. As always please feel free to call or email with any questions or 
concerns to the property manager, Beverley Jamason, at Seabreeze 561.626.0917 
or e-mail: bev@seabreezecms.com or visit our website at 
www.seabreezecms.com.  

‘Til next time, 
Your Board of Directors 

Vern Hetherington, Angelique Palmer, 
 Kris Johnson, Karina Fedele and Virginia Guido 

 

http://www.seabreezecms.com/

